
 

 

 
 
Mr. Todd Burnett           January 4th, 2023 

Freeland and Kauffman, Inc. 

209 West Stone Avenue 

Greenville, SC 29609 

 

RE: Stormtech MC-7200 Installation at Caliber Collision, Lee’s Summit, MO  

 

On June 21st and 22nd, 2022, Dustin Ketchum and Dirk Hudson of Advanced Drainage System 

visited the project site to review the construction procedure for the StormTech chamber system. 

ADS observed a portion of the StormTech chamber system being installed and confirmed our 

Construction Guide being adhered to by the contractor. Noted topics included end cap 

configuration, manifold piping and fittings, and clean stone placement within the geotextile 

envelope. 

 

ADS recorded that the geotextile fabric, stone, and chambers were being installed in general 

accordance with ADS installation standards. The StormTech chamber system was operational and 

functioning as designed. 

 

If you have questions or would like further clarification, please feel free to reach out to me at 

dirk.hudson@ads-pipe.com or at 816-602-4201. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Dirk Hudson, P.E. 

Engineered Products Manager 

Advanced Drainage Systems, Inc. 

mailto:dirk.hudson@ads-pipe.com

